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Notice of Special Session

To the Board of Directors of South Suburban Park and Recreation District
and to anyone else to whom it may be of concern:

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a
quorum of the South Suburban Park and Recreation District
Board of Directors plan to attend a special meeting conducted by
Arapahoe County Open Space,

Thursday, April 19, 2012, 9-11 am
The Inn at Hudson Gardens, 6115 South Santa Fe Drive

Agenda
At such meeting, Arapahoe County Open Space plans to discuss potential additional
recreational improvements to the South Platte Corridor. Partner agencies and organizations
from the original South Platte Working Group program plan to be in attendance.

This is a notice of a special session. If you would like additional information relating to this
or any of the Board’s meetings, please call 303/798-5131.

South Suburban Park and Recreation District
By: /s/ Pamela M. Eller, Secretary of the Board of Directors
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